
 

 

Packaging Change Notice: 

 

This notice is to provide our loyal CON-CRET® retailers, distributors, and customers know of a recent 

packaging change to our product.   

Previously, we used a heat shrink label for our product and have recently moved to using a pressure 

sensitive label as seen below.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

       Previous Packaging   New Packaging 

 

Please note, nothing has changed to the product quality and performance that has made CON-CRET® 

the #1 selling specialty creatine on the market as this is simply a cosmetic change. 

 

Thank you, 

 

The CON-CRET Team 


